
We are celebrating the fact 
that we are all different and 

have different strengths.

What we are learning in Nursery in group time
 Autumn Term 2:

This half term we will be learning about the changes 
which occur in the natural world as we move from 

Autumn into Winter. We will also learn about different 
festivals associated with or taking place during the 

Autumn and Winter, exploring the diversity of beliefs in 
our community and our country, and celebrating the 

differences and similarities between us. As we get closer 
to Christmas we will learn about the Christian story of 
Christmas and will learn Christmas songs and rhymes 

ready to perform. 

We are 
learning 

these 
poems by 

heart.

We are 
learning 

these signs.

We are learning to use 
comparative language 
such as big and small, 
narrow and wide, tall 

and short. 

We are learning to use 
the 5 hand rules 

We are reading lots of 
stories together and 

getting to know them 
well. 

We are learning 
how to be 

'ready, 
respectful and 

safe'.

We can 'choose it, 
use it and put it 

away'.

We are learning the 
story of Goldilocks 
and the Three Bears 
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